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Mr. Terry Smith

Brayton Construction

1835 Spirit of Texas Way, Suite 140
Conroe, TX 77301

Dear Terry,

It is my pleasure to recommend Brayton Construction as it begins its
work in the greater Houston area. Having known you for the past 12 years and
having completed more than $25 million in new construction with you and your
team on multiple projects in the past, [ have come to know you and the people
you surround yourself with to be expert builders. More importantly, however,
you are a team built on the foundation (pardon the construction pun!) of
excellence, integrity, and quality. You have never settled for anything less and [
know Brayton will continue that same tradition.

If I"'ve learned anything in undertaking construction projects it’s that one
needs people of vision to work alongside with you. Projects both great and
small require the insight to listen, the desire to communicate, and the ability to
solve problems before they become problems. You and your team demonstrated
repeatedly that you shared our vision from groundbreaking to dedication.

I look forward to continuing our relationship with you in future projects,
and I’m happy to offer my highest recommendation to Brayton Construction. I
know you will continue to deliver to other clients the same first-class, quality
work that you have overseen for us. If any perspective client would like further
information on the work you have done for us, I'm happy to speak with them.

Thank you and your associates for your dedication to your craft and your
commitment to excellence.

Sincerely,

%f/@mﬂf%w

Rev. Sean P. Horrigan
Pastor
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